
Monday,	September	13,	2021	

The	Pierce	Public	School	Board	of	Education	met	for	the	hearing	to	consider	the	
2021/22	property	tax	request	at	6:15	pm	in	the	board	room	of	Pierce	High	School.	Members	
present	were	Ted	Krienke,	Dan	Unseld,	Kevin	Flesner,	Adam	Venteicher,	Lisa	Freeman,	and	
Craig	Peters.	Also	present	was	Superintendent	Kendall	Steffensen	and	one	guest.	Notice	of	the	
hearing	was	printed	in	the	Pierce	County	Leader	and	posted	on	Pierce	Public	Schools	website.	

A	welcome	was	extended	to	the	public,	the	open	meetings	act	pointed	out,	and	roll	call	
taken.	

There	was	no	communication	or	correspondence	from	the	public.	

Superintendent	Steffensen	gave	an	overview	of	the	tax	request.	The	proposed	tax	rate	is	
.800001	for	the	General	Fund	and	.024840	for	the	special	building	fund	to	repay	the	bond,	for	a	
total	tax	rate	request	of	.824841	equaling	a	property	tax	request	of	6,808,731.	

Flesner	moved	to	adjourn.	Peters	seconded.	Meeting	adjourned	6:15pm.	

	

Adam	Venteicher,	Secretary	
Pierce	Public	Schools	
Board	of	Education,	District	2	
Pierce,	NE	68767	


